
If you have any questions, please email  
familyhubs@solihull.gov.uk
 
For more information about the Family 
Hubs please visit:  
 
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/news/
new-family-hubs-solihull

To secure your place scan the code  
below with your phone camera or go 
to this website - https://bit.ly/3zEUWc0

Solihull Council will be opening some new Family Hubs 
across the borough. These important new centres will give 
children, young people and their families access to the 
best health and family support services from pregnancy to 
25 years, alongside social activities at places that are most 
convenient for them.
 
We’re hosting a webinar from 4.30pm to 6pm on Monday 12 
December so you can find out more about the services that 
will be available.
 
There will be a presentation about the hubs – where they 
will be, what they will offer, and how they will work. There will 
also be time to chat so you can share your views, ideas and 
ask questions.

Solihull Family Hubs 
Information Webinar
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